
 

IMPORTANT DATES AND REMINDERS 
 

Monday, September 16th 
Before School Program and  

Imajine That! (after school) Begin 
 

Wednesday, September 18th, 6-7pm 
Friends of Mission Hill Meeting - All welcome 

 
Thursday, September 19th, 5:30-7pm 

                       Back to School Night (see flier for details) 
 

Thursday, September 26th, 5:00-7pm 
Governance Board Meeting  - All invited to attend 

 
September 13, 2019 Volume 23, Issue 2 

Extra! Extra! Read All About It! 
 
Dear Mission Hill School Friends, Families, Students, and Staff, 

 
In many ways the Mission Hill School weekly newsletter is like           
the heartbeat of our school. Since we opened our doors in the            
fall of 1997, we have sent home a newsletter at the end of each              
week. Reading the newsletter is one of the best ways to be            
engaged with school, and sharing this experience with your         
child is even better.  
 
Through reading the newsletter, you will be able to watch the 
learning unfold in your own child’s classroom and in other 
classrooms as well. You’ll stay current about what is happening 
in the school and what is coming down the road. I encourage 
you to have conversations with your children about what 
you’ve read in the newsletter. For example, “Tell me more 
about when your class…?”; “What are your ideas about…?”; 
“How do you feel about…?” etc.  These types of questions will 
deepen your connection to your child’s experience at school, as 

well as encourage language development and higher-order thinking. I am asking you to commit to 
reading the newsletter weekly, and I am committed to making sure our classroom columns are there 
for you every week. 

 
The front page of every newsletter is a message to our entire community. Although it is often written 
by our school leaders and can be written by anyone: students, staff, or families. If you or your child has 
an idea for a front page, feel free to call me at 617-635-6384 or email me at 
gmclaughlin@missionhillschool.org​ with the word “Newsletter” in your subject line. 

 
This is the second week we are sending home paper copies of our newsletter. Let me know if you didn’t 
receive the newsletter we sent home last Friday. We have extra copies in the main office. Starting 
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Friday 9/20/19, we will be emailing the newsletter as a way to save paper. Also starting next week you 
will be able to read all the classroom columns. (So far this year, classrooms have been communicating 
directly with the families in only their own classroom.) If you prefer to continue receiving a paper copy 
please call the office at 617-635-6384. You can also find our current newsletter as well as archives on 
our website: ​missionhillschool.org  
 
Thanks for reading! And please reach out with any feedback, questions or ideas.  
 

 
 
 

Geralyn Bywater McLaughlin 
 

 
Happy New School Year from Geralyn and Jenerra! 

 
 

Schoolwide News 
 
Dismissal Routines 
Thank you to everyone as you have adjusted to our new dismissal routines. We are working to get all 
students home as safely and quickly as possible. If you are picking up a student in 1st-8th grade please 
wait in the library until 3:30pm. This allows all children to move to their bus room or pick-up room with 
minimal confusion. And thank you for using Stairwell A for picking up. 
 
Book Fair 
We will once again partner with Porter Square Books for our annual Book Fair. The dates are December 
2nd-6th. (Please note this change in date.) We will need many volunteers during that week. Please 
contact Geralyn in the main office if you  are interested in volunteering. Thanks! 
 
Family Council 
All adults who are part of the Mission Hill School community are part of Family Council. Family Council 

plans, hosts and attends events that support our network of families and the school. Family Council 

members act as organizers, supporters, leaders, learners, teachers and collaborators in a variety of ways. 

Please come to the monthly events. The October meeting will be held October 16th at 5:45-7pm. 

Everyone’s perspective matters! All families are automatically added to our Google group which includes 

MHS NEWS:​ 09/13/19  PAGE 2 

http://www.missionhillschool.org/


 
 

you in emails and our events calendar to stay on top of upcoming events. Watch for emails from our 

executive team and feel free to reach out at any time at ​familycouncil@missionhillschool.org​. 
 
 

  
 
 
 

 
A special thanks to Meg Walker, one of our art teachers,  

for giving our mural a much-needed touch up before the first day of school! 
 

 
 
 

Geralyn Bywater McLaughlin and  

Jenerra Williams, Co-Teacher Leaders 

Deborah Meier, Founder 

Dr. Brenda Cassellius, Superintendent 

Mission Hill K-8 School 

A Boston Public Pilot School 

WWW.MISSIONHILLSCHOOL.ORG 

20 Child Street 
Jamaica Plain, MA 02130 

(Carolina Avenue  entrance) 
T 617-635-6384 
F 617-635-6419 
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It’s Back to School Night! 
 

 

Hello Mission Hill Families!  

Come meet members of our staff, your 
child’s teacher and find out more about 
what’s in store for your child this year. 

(curriculum, schedule, etc.)  

This event will be a conversation between adults, please RSVP for limited 
childcare at 617-635-6384. This is not a potluck, light refreshments will be 

provided. ​☺  

 

When​: Thursday, Sep. 19, 2019   ​Time​: 5:30- 7:00pm 
Schedule:  

5:30-6:00pm K0-K2 Families meet in K-Quad  
6:00-6:15-Everyone meets in downtown area 

6:15-7:00- Grade 1-8 families meet on 2​nd ​floor in classrooms  
*Arts will be available for drop-in*  

 
See you there!  
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Es la noche de la regresa a la escuela  

¡Hola familias de Mission Hill!  

Ven a conocer los miembros de nuestro personal, el 
maestro de su hijo y saber más acerca de lo que 

está reservado para su hijo este año.(plan de 
estudios, horario, etc.)  

Como este evento será una conversación entre 
adultos, por favor RSVP para cuidad de ni​ñ​os  al 

617-635-6384. Esto no es una fiesta de traje, pero el refrigerio ligero se 
proporcionará. ​☺ 

Cuando​: El 19 de septiembre de 2019  

Tiempo​: 5:30 - 7:00pm  
 

Horario:  
5:30-6:00 familias K0-K2 se reúnen en K-Quad  

6:00-6:15 Todos se reúne en el centro de la escuela  

6:15-7:00- familios de grades 1-8 se reúnen en las aylas el segundo 
piso  

*Los Artes estarán disponibles para  
 

¡Le ver allí!  
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